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Upcoming Events 

 

Sunday, December 31 
 
 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 
Sunday, January 7 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

M&S Birthday/Anniversary Recognition 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 
Tuesday, January 9 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 

Thursday, January 11 
 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 

Onsite Office Holiday Hours 
 

Onsite office hours will be as follows 
during the holidays: 

 
Tuesday, January 2, 9am—2pm 

Wednesday, January 3, 9am—11:30am 
Thursday, January 4, 9am—2pm 

mailto:office@cbunited.ca
mailto:childrenyouth@cbunited.ca
http://www.cbunited.ca.




A Stewardship 
Moment  

 

Happy New Year! 
Praise God! 
Give thanks! 
Give praise! 

Give generously! 

“PATHWAY TO CHRISTMAS “  - Update 
 
Although Christmas has passed there is one more Sunday for 
you to make your special offering towards our campaign.  
 
We have now reached over 3/4 of our goal which is wonderful 
and thanks are extended to all who have participated in this 
great effort. 
 
We hope you all enjoyed a blessed Christmas and very best 
wishes for all that is good in the new year.  
 
Sincerely  
 
Your Stewardship Committee  

 

Mission & Service 
Birthday & Anniversary 
Recognition 
Sunday, January 7 
 
We will be recognizing birthdays and 
anniversaries on Sunday, January 7. In honour of 
a birthday or anniversary in the month of January, 
we invite you to make a donation towards the 
United Church of Canada Mission & Service 
Fund. 
 
For those worshipping in person, donations will be 
accepted during the singing of the birthday/
anniversary song. Donations can also be made 
through e-transfer. Send your e-transfer to 
treasurer@cbunited.ca. If you have an envelope 
number, please include it in your message. 
 
For those watching online who would like an 
anniversary or special birthday mentioned, please 
email the church office. 

Please note… 
 

Pastor Beth Parsons will be on study leave 
from December  25—January 8, 

returning to the office on 
Tuesday, January 9. 

For pastoral care needs, 
please email or phone the office. 

Thank you. 


